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Our learning this week…. 

Which Pathway Will You Take? 

English- The myths are finished and the children shared with each other and 

have been busy redrafting this week. It was lovely to use our outdoor space 

to share our stories. 

Sex and Relationships Education 

We have been learning about how babies are made and how babies 

are born this week. We talked about how the foetus develops over the 

9 months – from fertilization of the egg to the development of a full 

sized baby by 40 weeks. 

 We have also recapped on last year’s learning about puberty and 

talked about some of the changes that might be happening or 

happening soon. ‘Betty’s Bus’ is a great website with videos and advice 

for talking about periods and puberty, you could always look at this at 

home too if the children wanted to. 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week… 

Morfa Bay: 

We will see you all 

bright and early on 

Monday 5th. Please 

bring any medicines to 

Mrs Gee (see reminder 

below) and money in a 

named purse to me. 

Can children wear their  

Leaver’s hoodie or 

school jumper to travel 

in. 

 

Mrs Shrewsbury will not 

be attending Morfa Bay 

camp as she has not 

fully recovered yet from 

her operation on her 

shoulder (back in 

February), so it doesn’t 

seem wise to be 

abseiling and crawling 

through a cave!  

Mrs Gee will be taking 

her place and will also 

be in charge of 

medicines and first aid 

on camp. Please could 

you give any medicines 

and discuss any medical 

concerns with her. 

 

 

 


